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Members   of   the   House   Human   Services,   
 
I   am   writing   to   you   today   in   support   of   HB   1320   relating   to   immunizations   required   to   enter   daycare  
or   school.   I   am   very   much   in   support   of   the   new    SECTION   3.   
 
A   new   section   to   chapter   23-07   of   the   North   Dakota   Century   Code   is   created   and   enacted   as  
follows:  
  Limitations   on   immunizations.   1.   A   state   or   local   elected   official,   the   state,   or   a   political   subdivision  
of   the   state   may   not   mandate   an   individual   in   this   state   receive   a   vaccination.  
  2.   Subsection   1   prohibits   making   receipt   of   a   vaccine   a   condition   for   entry,   education,  
employment,   or   services.  
  3.   Subsection   1   applies,   notwithstanding   authority   granted   under   other   provisions   of   law,  
including   section   23   -   01   -   05,   section   23   -   07   -   06,   and   chapter   37   -   17.1.  
  4.   If   a   state   or   local   elected   official,   the   state,   or   a   political   subdivision   of   the   state   recommends  
an   individual   in   this   state   receive   a   vaccination,   the   official   or   entity   shall   provide   notice   the  
recommendation   is   not   mandatory.  
 
I   kindly   urge   a   DO   PASS   on   this.   
 
Thanks   for   your   time.   
Lisa   Pulkrabek   


